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I feel that a fish hatchery for the Umpqua River systems is vital for our community. 

Our county has always had long standing traditions and recreational support for the 

fishing industry in our area. Being outside is always better than being inside but if 

there is nothing to fish for then how do we continue to recreate and teach future 

generations.  Thank you.  


